
From: Kathie Eilers <kathie_eilers@msn.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, August 16, 2022 9:18 PM 
To: cityplancommission <cityplancommission@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: In support of File220401 

 

I am writing to support the building of 55 apartments on North Hackett adjacent to St. Mark's 
Episcopal Church.  I am a former resident of the City of Milwaukee and have moved to Fox Point 
in a rental property. 
We miss the city and if these apartments were available in a walker friendly neighborhood, we 
would definitely consider moving back to the Downer Avenue area.  This seems to be an 
excellent use of available space and will be an asset to the community. 
I hope you will give this your approval. 
Thanks you for your consideration of my position. 
Mary Kathleen Eilers 
7706 N Port Washington Rd Apt 100 
Fox Point, 53217 
kathie_eilers@msn.com 
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